TOWN OF SEEKONK
CONSERVATION COMMISSION
PUBLIC HEARING

The Conservation Commission of the Town of Seekonk in
accordance with the provision of Chapter 131, Section 40
and/or the By Laws of the Town of Seekonk, shall open the
PUBLIC HEARING at the Seekonk Town Hall on MONDAY, JANUARY
13, 1997 at 8:15 PM. The project is the construction of a
garage within the buffer area at 70 Robincrest Court for
Bruno Marovelli.

Plans are available for inspection upon request at the
Seekonk Town Hall.



